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Sent: Saturday, 9 June 2018 5:46 PM
To: submission Mailbox
Subject: Proposed Freedom Camping Law.

Hurunui District Council,
Freedom Camping By-law Submissions

Having looked at the proposed freedom camping by-law restrictions it is obvious that that whilst the letter of the
freedom camping law is complied with the spirit is not.

Whilst recognising the difficulties that "so-called" freedom campers have caused, the overly severe restrictions on
self-contained vehicles means that a considerable number of self contained vehicles are likely to bypass the area
completely.

This removes their spending power from your local economy, including the local camping grounds which are
regularly used by members of this group to rest and refresh, your local eating and hospitality establishments, repair
facilities etc etc. When you consider that this group contains some of the more affluent of the population this would
be a pity. | would suggest you investigate the Motorhome friendly towns initiative to see how such visitors can be
managed to mutual benefit.

Yours sincerely
Judith Chaffe



